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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Mitch Morton  

Address 
15355 Christy lane 
Waldorf, MD 20601 

Phone 

Email 
mitchell.morton@icloud.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Mandating mask wear is wrong for many reasons, but the biggest reasons is personal freedom. It’s up to individuals to choose 
whether to wear a mask or not, whether to get a shot or not, whether to go out in public or not. It is not in the authority of the 
county commissioners to make that decision. Disguising this as a health pandemic issue is wrong. And you know it. Additionally, 
many people like myself will go shopping in other counties if this is implemented. You’re only hurting Charles county and the 
business people in this community. 
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Charles County, MD  
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